
GODLY PLAY BUS PROJECT

Our project needs more drivers!

The Godly Play Bus Project is supported by the Lancashire District.
Following a very successful week in a school, we would like to make the Godly Play Bus
available to more venues across our District and beyond, sharing the gospel of God’s 
love in schools and communities. To do this, we need more drivers.

Could you offer your time and skills to part of our team?

If you have a clean driving licence (issued before 1999), aged under 75 years and are 
able to commit to offering a few hours of your time per month, to drive the bus from 
Freckleton to the required venue and back, we would love to hear from you!  
No passengers are taken on the bus.
 

Driving instruction will be provided on the bus!

For more information and details of what the role entails, please contact: 
Deacon Kim Gabbatiss - 01772 635858, or kim.gabbatiss@methodist.org.uk
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